

UNIVERSITY OF MAINE at Orono

Department of Anthropology

Stevens Hall, South Orono, Maine 04473 207/581-7102

Dec. 29, 1974

Dear Don,

Please forgive my delay in correspondance. I have been swamped. It was indeed good to hear from you. My previous letter undoubtedly passed yours in the mail.

I requested \$200.00 on your behalf from the Canada Council grant. I have yet to receive payment here. If you have not been reimbursed within a month please let me know so that I can initiate some action on the matter.

Chances seem good for raising funds to bring together a small group of flintknappers here next fall. I will keep you posted as things develop here.

I hope you and Evelynn have a good new year.

Best wishes,

Rob Bonnichsen

Rob Bonnichsen